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From: Lawrence Chandler
To: Lopez-Otin, Maria
Date: 7/29/03 7:24AM
Subject: Re: Follow-up to FEMA's IP announcement

Actually, the staff was going to check correspondence other than the Meserve letter, but I'll be happy to
prod them.

>>> Maria Lopez-Otin 07/28103 03:33PM >>>
Hi guys,

I understand that you guys are checking to see If we owe anything to Governor Pataki coming out of the
FEMA statement. (The letter Meserve had sent previously does not.)

I'll be out the rest of the week, but please let the Chairman and/or Roger know if we do owe something,
and if so, what. We will need to task the appropriate staff to draft a quick response for Commission
review and Chairman signature. So please keep us posted.

Thanks,

Maria

CC: Davis, Roger; Gray, Joseph


